Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
February 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance –  11 high schools, 1 CC, 1 University
	Program Visits:

Blue Ridge High School

Cerro Gordo High School

Clinton High School
Greenville High School

Kansas High School

Maroa Forsyth High School

Mulberry Grove High School

Paris High School

St. Elmo High School


	College/University Visits:
University of Illinois

Lake Land Community College 
New Program Meetings:

Bismark-Henning High School

Palestine High School




Workshops/In-services/Presentations 
· Why Teach Ag? Lakeland College Presentation
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· CAERT Meeting, Springfield

· University Council Meeting, Springfield 

· Ag in the Classroom Coordinators Meeting, Bloomington
· Illinois PAS Conference 

· National Ag Education & FFA In-Service, Indianapolis, IN

· National Teach Ag Day/ Elite Meeting, Chicago

Other Activities

· Provisional Teacher Meeting
· Ag Ed CDE Rubric & Rules Writing
· Assisting with & uploading rosters

· Developed and posted listserv messages.
· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture Workshop Prep
· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled – 1426 miles
Commentary


February had many chances for me to get to learn more about the different members of Illinois Ag Ed.  I very much enjoyed traveling with the Illinois group to the National Ag Ed In-service and getting time to ask a lot of questions of them!  Also having a chance to work with the Ag Literacy Coordinators was great, since that was one of my first experiences in my agriculture education career.  Kevin Daugherty & his team did a great job- I especially enjoyed being on the winning “Escape Box” team!  One of the most exciting parts of this month was having two very positive meetings with administrators at schools that do not currently have agriculture programs.  Working with those people and seeing the programs get started is going to be a very rewarding experience for all involved.  
